Wyoming Council of the Blind
Special Meeting
January 12, 2024
7 PM

Board Members Present:
President – Cheryl Godley
Vice President – Tom Lealos
Treasurer – Tom Smyth
Secretary – Sherry Leinen
Directors present:
Sharon Byers, Gary Olson, Debra Thompson
Absent: Sarah Sexton – excused
A special meeting was called to determine whether to keep the GPA at 2.0 on the scholarship application.
After some discussion a motion was made.
Gary made a motion to change the GPA to 2.5 for all schools, second by Tom L. M/C
Meeting adjourned at 7:25 PM
Respectfully submitted
Sherry Leinen – Secretary
